
Kevin John Olickal 
State Representative – 16th District 

My name is Kevin Olickal and I proudly serve as State Representative to Illinois’ 16th 
legislative district, which covers Skokie, Lincolnwood, and Chicago. I am writing this 
letter to humbly state my deep appreciation for Marna Goldwin. 

As Chief Executive Officer of The Ark, Marna plays a pivotal role in serving thousands of 
individuals who struggle with things such as employment, finances, food insecurity, and 
access to affordable healthcare. Marna leads with compassion and integrity to ensure 
the wellbeing of the Jewish community in Chicago and the surrounding suburbs. With 
the expansion of The Ark on the horizon, I’m grateful to take this opportunity to show my 
sincerest appreciation for all that Marna does. 

Even in the face of obstacles and adversity, Marna’s leadership, service, and 
philanthropy will continue to positively impact our community for years to come. I share 
in her vision and passion for service, and full heartedly congratulate her on all of her 
achievements. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Olickal 
State Representative, 16th District 
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